
Morning Announcements 

Friday, November 19, 2010 
Day 63 

 

Reminder to Marketing and DECA students - today is the last day to turn in 

permission slips and payment for the "Charlotte Behind the Scenes" trip!   

 

Seniors participating in College Application Day today - be sure and report to 

the Media Center Computer lab at the beginning of the period for which you 

signed up to participate.  Teachers will be receiving a list of participating 

students per period.  If anyone has questions, please go by Guidance. 

 

10
th

 Grade students that were given information on the Clemson C-Cats 

program, please return your form today if you are interested. 

 

Students and teachers, today is the last day to bring in shoeboxes.  Teachers 

who have 1
st
 block please leave shoeboxes in an easy to find location in your 

room.  Any Leo Club member who can stay after school to help with the 

shoebox collection, please meet in Mr. Allens room after school. 

 

Spanish club will be selling donuts during 4
th

 block today to raise money for a 

mission trip to Papua New Guinea. 

 

Any student interested in participating in Relay for Life, please meet with 

Gracie Erwin in Mrs. Mary Medfords Room, C4, afterschool on Tuesday. 

 

We wish our NJROTC Drill team success this weekend as they compete in the 

Blue and Gold Drill Meet in Fayetteville. Teachers please release them today 

at 1:15 so they can make their scheduled enroute tour of the UNC Chapel Hill 

Campus.  

 

Teachers, the benefits representative Mr. Mayo will be here again on 

December 2
nd

.  If you would like an appointment, please sign up with Ms. 

Chambers. 

 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Congratulations to all the DECA members who competed against more than 

100 other students from Western North Carolina at the Marketing 

Competitive Events Conference in Asheville on Thursday!   

  



Jeffrey Denton, Andrew Jackson, Tyler May, and Zach Mehaffey were all 

proficient in their events.  Andrew Jackson received a medal for his high test 

score in Principles of Marketing.  Tyler May received a medal for his high 

role play score in the Sports and Entertainment Marketing Event.  Great job 

guys! 

 

The 1
st
 and 2

nd
 Block Pulp and Paper field trip to the mill will be next 

Tuesday, November 23 instead of Monday. 

 

The Auto Club will be having a Car Show here tomorrow.  Please be sure to 

have all cars removed from A Lot.   

 

There will be a brief Auto Club meeting this afternoon.  If you ordered a shirt, 

please pick it up today.  Any leftover shirts will be sold at the Car Show 

tomorrow. 

 

Attention French, Art, Chorus and Band students…There are still tickets for 

the Beauty and the Beast performance.  See Mrs. Johnson in B9. 

 

Congratulations to Harold Shepard and family on the birth on their son, 

Matthew Thomas Shepard.  Matthew weighed 8 lbs and 7 oz. and was 21 

inches long.  Both mother and baby are doing well.  Congratulations Mr. 

Shepard!! 

 

 

TEACHERS:  Lunch Duty next week is as follows: 

 

1
st
 Lunch Johnson 

  Hamm 

2
nd

 Lunch McDaniel 

  C. Singleton 

3
rd

 Lunch Tucker 

  S. Wyatt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


